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March 16,2009

To: The Honorable Tom Friedel & Members of the Common Council

From: David L. Maack
5ú District Alderman

Memo Re: Mobile Food Canteens

I am requesting that an ordinance be drafted that would require mobile food canteens to be
mobile during the day, essentially preventing them from using one location for the entire day.

Thank you for your consideration.

Alderman David L. hfraack
OFF'ICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMANI
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